Buckinghamshire Council
Seeking your views on a proposal to fell trees
The trees are located at Maxwell Road, Beaconsfield.

We intend to Remove 5 trees as the trees in question are causing issues with footpaths and
surrounding areas and may cause a safety hazard to footpath and road users.

Comments and objections on the proposals can be made online by searching “Your Voice
Bucks” and searching for the road name above OR in writing by 11:59pm on Friday 6%
December 2024 to Buckinghamshire Council Tree Consultations, Kevin Goad, Highways and
Technical Services, Council Access Plus, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury
HP20 1UA.

We will notify the outcome of the consultation to those that respond to the consultation. In
addition, the outcome

e will be available on the council’s consultation website
https://yourvoicebucks/citizenspace.com and

e available for inspection at the council offices outlined above Monday to
Thursday, 9am to 5pm and on Friday 9am to 4:30pm.

Please Scan for further information


https://yourvoicebucks/citizenspace.com

